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Eastman Aviation Solutions—Shelf life statement for Turbo Oils 

 

 

 Eastman Turbo Oil 2197 (EMN TO 2197) 

The shelf life of EMN TO 2197 can extend beyond 10 years when stored in original, unopened quart cans 
under acceptable conditions, such as away from extreme heat and moisture. Likewise, drummed product 
(includes 5-gallon pails and 55-gallon drums) has an expected shelf life of 3 years minimum. For 350- 
gallon stainless steel and 330-gallon plastic totes, the shelf life is 18 months. For quart, 5-gallon, and  
55-gallon containers, shelf life can be extended beyond those stated, depending on several factors (e.g., 
storage conditions). Contact your Eastman Aviation Solutions representative if you have any questions 
about product usability. 

 

 Eastman Turbo Oil 2380 (EMN TO 2380) 

The shelf life of EMN TO 2380 can extend beyond 4 years when stored in original, unopened quart cans 
under acceptable conditions, such as away from extreme heat and moisture. Likewise, drummed product 
(includes 5-gallon pails and 55-gallon drums) has an expected shelf life of 3 years minimum. For all 
package styles, shelf life can be extended beyond those stated, depending on several factors (e.g.,  
storage conditions). Contact your Eastman Aviation Solutions representative if you have any questions 
about product usability. 

 

 Eastman Turbo Oil 2389 (EMN TO 2389) 

The shelf life of EMN TO 2389 can extend beyond 10 years when stored in original, unopened quart cans 
under acceptable conditions, such as away from extreme heat and moisture. Likewise, drummed product 
(includes 5-gallon pails and 55-gallon drums) has an expected shelf life of 3 years minimum. For all 
package styles, shelf life can be extended beyond those stated, depending on several factors (e.g.,  
storage conditions). Contact your Eastman Aviation Solutions representative if you have any questions 
about product usability. 

 

 Eastman Turbo Oil 274 (EMN TO 274)  

The shelf life of EMN TO 274 can extend beyond 10 years when stored in original, unopened quart cans 
under acceptable conditions, such as away from extreme heat and moisture. Likewise, drummed product 
(includes 5-gallon pails and 55-gallon drums) has an expected shelf life of 3 years minimum. For all 
package styles, shelf life can be extended beyond those stated, depending on several factors (e.g.,  
storage conditions). Contact your Eastman Aviation Solutions representative if you have any questions 
about product usability. 

 

 Eastman Turbo Oil 25 (EMN TO 25) 

The shelf life of EMN TO 25 can extend beyond 3 years when stored in original, unopened quart and  
55-gallon containers under acceptable conditions, such as away from extreme heat and moisture. Shelf life 
can be extended beyond that stated, depending on several factors (e.g., storage conditions). Contact your 
Eastman Aviation Solutions representative if you have any questions about product usability.

 


